

CITY COUNCIL MCINTYRE SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 17, 2021 MEETING

The McIntyre Subcommittee held the February 17, 2021 meeting via Zoom.

Chair Peter Whelan opened the meeting at 12:47 with a roll call.

<u>Subcommittee Members Present via Zoom</u>: Chair Peter Whelan and Councilors Deaglan McEachern, John Tabor and Paige Trace.

<u>City representatives present via Zoom</u>: City Manager Karen Conard, City Attorney Robert Sullivan, Principal Planner Nick Cracknell, Stephanie Seacord and Marian Steimke.

Also Present via Zoom: Bill Downey, Jeff McMenemy of the Portsmouth Herald.

<u>Public comment</u>: Bill Downey of 67 Bow Street asked if the Subcommittee would be entering nonpublic session and if so would they be returning. Chair Whelan said that would be all for the day aside from scheduling another meeting for the following week. Mr. Downey then asked if there was a timeline for when sketches will be finished and when the Subcommittee would meet with Redgate/Kane. Chair Whelan said comments on the designs would be open until 2/25. They will let the process finish out, then sit with Redgate/Kane at some time after that.

Stephanie Seacord said all the materials from the session on the 11th are on the website. Including the recording of the meeting.

Councilor Trace made a motion to go into nonpublic session to deal with a pending claim, seconded by Councilor Tabor. On a roll call vote 4-0, the motion passed. The Subcommittee went into nonpublic session at 12:52 pm.

At 1:58 p.m., Councilor Tabor made the motion to leave the nonpublic session, seal the minutes and adjourn the meeting, seconded by Councilor Trace. Motion passed on a roll call vote 3-0. The meeting adjourned at approximately 1:58 p.m.

Date Signed:	Peter Whelan, Chair, McIntyre Subcommittee	
Minutes taken by Marian Steimke, Legal Secretary		